
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
12/14/2010 

 
 
Hello MOW folks and welcome to the latest and greatest of the MOW Weekly Update!  
We have had much going on this week so I will do my best to condense it down into 
something that is short and confusing.  No Photos this week because I have not been on 
good terms with my camera. 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   We worked in the shop as normal.  Pat and Gene worked on one of the 
inspector motor cars while Mike Harris worked on a motor car axle installation.  Bert 
continued work on his roof project.  Marc put in some effort on removing some broken 
bolts from the scarifyer and Sandy did some dedicated work in the office. 
 
Thursday:  More work was done in the shop but I am not sure what it was, to find out 
please come by next Tuesday. 
   
Saturday:  Chris lead the crew on Saturday.  They spent some quality time working on a 
number of projects around the shop.  First Marc and Clem removed the remaining bolts 
broken off in the scarifyer.  The Firetruck was moved from the damp area of the 
boilershop MOW area to the drier area of the Erecting shop in its normal storage area.  
Other projects were started with vengeance.   
 
WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  We will be busy working in the shop.  We start at 3:00 p.m. and for those still 
working in the grind at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Thursday:  We plan on meeting at the shops as normal at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday:  We have much to do still so we will meet at the shops at 8:00 a.m. 
 
See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 


